
From: ssgtd@cox.net [mailto:ssgtd@cox.net] 
Subject: Dept of FL MOY/AOY deadline  

I hope this finds all of our members, families and friends doing well in this unusual time. 

For obvious reasons the selections of the Department of Florida Marine of the Year and 
Associate Member of the Year for 2020 will be made in the fall.  

The deadline for submission of applications has accordingly been revised to 15 
SEPTEMBER 2020.  All other rules remain the same as published. 

Forms are available on the Department of Florida website.  

Semper Fi and Stay Safe  

Scott DuPree 

President, Marine of the Year Society, Department of Florida 

 


